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Lenoir Police Department and SBI investigators are processing the scene of a suspicious death
behind the Lenoir Mall.  The victim, 28-year old Wade Michael Taylor Jr., was found late
yesterday in a wooded area behind the mall, and an autopsy has being scheduled. The official
cause of death      will be released with that autopsy report.  Taylor’s last known address was
330 Woodsway Lane in Lenoir, but there was a campsite near where the body was found. 
Anyone with any information is asked to contact the Lenoir Police Department at 828-757-2100
or Caldwell County CrimeStoppers at 828-758-8300.
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